INFORMATIONCUDA BITES
December 12th  2018
“Dream Big, AIM Higher”

[image: E:\Documentation\cuda.gif]			      






[bookmark: _GoBack]Good Morning - it is Wednesday December 12th 2018
 


“The Theatre department will be selling Christmas Carols to be delivered on Friday, December 14th. All carols cost $1. You may purchase carols during office hours and lunch this week, Monday through Thursday, outside of room 9-133. See Mrs. Cribbs with any questions.”

Art Club will be meeting in 6-109 after school in Mrs. Curry’s room for a Christmas Craft Party, all are invited Wednesday Dec 12th to make it and take it.

Interact CLUB WILL MEET IN ROOM 6-107 ON THURSDAYS FROM 12 TO 1.  


Attention Seniors:
“Are you a high achieving, community minded student? If so, you don’t want to miss the opportunity to apply for the 2018/2019 Medallion of Excellence Award. The application for the News Journal’s Medallion of Excellence Award is now posted on the school website. All applications should be submitted to the google form link provided on the school website. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Johnson in the school counseling office. The deadline for submitting applications is January 11th.”

Attention Seniors:
The Outstanding Senior Application is now posted on the school webpage and can be found under the activities link.  It is a fillable form which means you can type in the cells.  In order to be considered for the outstanding senior recognition, you must complete a typed application which includes an essay and list of accomplishments during your time at NSBHS.  Please review the qualification requirements in the areas of citizenship, scholarship, extracurricular, and leadership.  Once the applications are in, qualifying students will be placed on a ballot for faculty vote.  
Note: The completed application must be returned to Mr. Merrick no later than Friday, January 11th in room 1-107.  Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to be recognized by the faculty for your leadership and accomplishments at NSBHS.
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“Seniors, scholarship opportunities are now be added to the NSB webpage.  Please select the Counseling tab, then Scholarships.  New scholarships will be posted daily.


SPORTS

Any girls that are interested in being part of the Girls Flag football team need to see coach Vaughn in the lecture hall this week during office hour for information about conditioning and tryouts.
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2018- 2019 - 2nd Softball Interest Meeting!!

When: Thursday, December 13, 2018 
Where: Room 5-220
Time: 12:05pm (beginning of Office Hours)


Have a great Wednesday! 
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